
TWU 514 Volunteers Needed

TWU, Local 514 is requesting at least one volunteer per shop to participate in the 
American Heart Association's Heart Walk on Saturday, April 10, 2010.  Details 
and Walk forms will be provided for Volunteers no later than March 1, 2010.

Each shop will sponsor their shop representative or representatives.  Shops will be 
eligible  to  win  items  based  on  participation  and  most  money  raised  for  the 
American Heat Association.

Name      Emp. #  Shop #  Shop Phone Cell

1.

2.

3.

Please have your Shop Steward turn this form into the Union Hall or Chris Gibson 
by February 8, 2010.

Approved for Posting

Steve Luis, President
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